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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Local Restaurants Mandatory 
Inspections for In-House & Terrace 

Dining  

 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 19, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2021) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force (Task Force) would like to 
remind local restaurant owners that all establishments must be 
inspected before reopening to the public for in-house and terrace 
dining on Friday, May 21, 2021. 
 
Local restauranteurs are being advised to contact the Public 
Safety Division to book an inspection at 450-632-0635 or by 
email at covid19inspections@mck.ca. 
 
The Task Force would also like to remind the general public that 
this first phase of reopening the restaurants for in-house and 
terrace dining is only for local residents and those working within 
the territory, and identification may be required.  
 
Phase two will be announced in the near future. 
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